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David Brendle <ltj g 1 @yahoo.com>
Wednesday, January 20, 2010 9:02 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

I just read the proposal about lowering the leverage on currency trading from 100:1 to
10:1. I am against this proposal because it would hinder my ability to trade currencies.

Regards,

David Brendle (Itjgl@yahoo.com)

7226 Night Heron Dr

Land O’ Lakes, FL 34637

813-235-6787


